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To: The Examining Athority
SizewellC <sizewellc@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>;

From: SEAS iSuffoIk Enerii Action Solutions)

Dear Wendy MacKay and Examining Inspectors

SEAS is one of the community groups involved in the six month examination of
ScottishPower Renewables DCO application for Wind Farms: East Anglia North One
(EANT) and East Anglia Two (EA2)

You may be aware that the Secretary of State Kwasi Kwarteng BEIS has extended the
examinations by three months ending in July 2021.

The examination which should have come to an end on 6th April 2021 will now crash into
the Sizewell C examination.

I am sure you will understand that, having gone through six months of the complicated
‘double’ examination of EAN1 & EA2, the participating Interested Parties, Affected
Parties, Community Groups and Statutory Stakeholder’s resources, and energy are very
much depleted and the further strain of an additional examination may be detrimental to
the participants physical and mental health.

We have grave concerns that our members, many of whom are Interested Parties
in the Sizewell C project, will be unable to give their full attention to both
examinations.

SEAS hereby requests that the examination of Sizewell C’s DCO application be postponed
until after the Summer when ALL PARTIES can participate without the strain of EAN1
and EA2 examinations and the upcoming Suffolk County Council elections.

We thank your for your consideration of this request.

Yours sincerely,

Fiona Gilmore and Glynis Robertson

SEAS (Suffolk Energy Action Solutions) i G
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